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Welcome 

Welcome to the Summer Term!  

We hope you have had lots of fun during the Easter break. Thank you 

for those who have shared things on tapestry. It is great to see what 

you have been up to.  

We have an exciting term ahead of us with lots to fit in! 

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

We will be cooking on the 20th May this term, 

please send in £1 voluntary contribution for this 

activity.  

We will be having a walk into the community 

every Tuesday this term, please send in 

appropriate clothing for the weather each week.  

Keep an eye out for a letter this term about our 

end of year trip. We will be going to Tiny Steps 

Petting Farm in July.  

Please can named sunhats and suncream be sent 

in for use when we are outside.  

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is ‘Fantasy & Adventure’. 

Our adventures will take us on a magic carpet ride 

around the world. We will stop in places like India, 

Eygpt and the Antarctic enjoying lots of sensory 

experiences along the way.  

We will be learning about how to look after 

ourselves for our PSHE sessions. This will include 

how to brush our teeth, wash our face, and other 

personal care activities.  

Our tuff spot exploration will be all about 

summer. The pupils will be able to explore a range 

of sensory items that represent the season. This 

will also include time in our sensory garden and 

walks into the community, looking at how the 

season changes throughout the next few months.  

The new sensory room is open this term and we 

look forward to using this lots this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

       Pamela Kim    Kay Anna Ashleigh 
     
                                  

Magic Carpet Ride 

Whole School Diary Dates 

06/05/2022 New Building Opening Ceremony  
13/05/2022  Futures Fayre 
18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 pupils 
27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last day of 

term 
. 
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